
April 5, 2022


Dear Parent / Guardian of Graduate: 
 
Congratulations on your child’s upcoming graduation! This is an exciting achievement,  
and we pray for God’s blessings for your family as you each begin a new chapter  
in your life. Graduate Recognition Sunday will take place on Sunday, May 15, 2022,  
in the 11:00 worship service in the Worship Center at FBCO. 
 
We will celebrate our graduates and their family with a special breakfast in the 3:16 
Center at 9:30am prior to the recognition. We ask that your graduate bring their cap  
and gown with them that morning and meet in the Senior Suite (upstairs above The Well) 
at 9:15am to drop off their cap and gown. They can then proceed to the 3:16 Center  
to meet with their family for the breakfast. 
 
Breakfast is free for every graduate and two parents/guardians. Each additional family 
member must purchase a ticket for breakfast. Tickets are $5.00 each and can be 
purchased online at fbcostudents.com/grad until Sunday, May 1. 


 
All graduates participating in Graduate Recognition must fill out a grad form online at 
fbcostudents.com/grad no later than Sunday, May 1.


 
We will have a printed brochure honoring our graduates, so please submit a senior 
picture. This picture will also be used in the slideshow during the recognition service.  
Your picture, formal or casual, can be emailed to students@fbcopelika.com no later  
than Sunday, May 1. We are looking forward to sharing in your joy and honoring you  
on Sunday, May 16! 

We love the Class of 2022!
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